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January 8, 2018 
 
 

White Rock Parents & Community, 

As we continue to work through the planning process for our school expansion project to add additional 

classrooms and common area spaces, we’re committed to keeping you updated on the progress. 

Construction work is now underway and the temporary modified traffic pattern is in effect for streets 

surrounding the school during drop off and dismissal times. Our staff and students are doing a great job of 

continuing teaching and learning while construction efforts occur safely in segregated areas of the campus. 

The construction manager has a strong awareness of our school schedules and every effort is being made to 

plan the construction work around school operations. 

The next step in the process with the City of Dallas is a public meeting related to the Fill Permit that RISD has 

requested in order to be able to begin the flood plain mitigation work. This City meeting will take place at the 

school on January 24 at 6:30 p.m. in the cafeteria. Any parents, residents, staff members or stakeholders 

interested in learning more about the plans to mitigate the flood plain on our campus is encouraged to 

attend. 

We continue to work closely with the City, our construction manager, and architects, and will keep you 

updated. In the meantime, please visit our school website for comprehensive information about the project, 

and contact either of us if you have any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 

Lee Walker   Sandra Hayes 
Principal   RISD Assistant Superintendent of Operations 
lee.walker@risd.org  sandra.hayes@risd.org 
469-593-2700   469-593-0377 
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